
 

 
 
 
 
November 14, 2016 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice Open Market:  FB 17-057 City Hall Electric Service Upgrade  
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 17-057 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City did not receive any responsive bids for the 
City Hall Electric Service Upgrade project. 
           
Pursuant to City Purchasing code, in the event no responsive bids are received, 
City staff is empowered to negotiate on the open market a contract for the 
services that meet the City’s requirements and are cost-effective. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Chase 
 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8169 

 


